
 

 

 

 

 

 

      July 28, 2009 

 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

And Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ald. Helding 

 

 We are requesting authorization to submit Focus on Energy Grant Applications 

for the replacement of light fixtures at various sites with more energy efficient LED 

lighting and for a building insulation project at the solid waste garage.  

 

 With the exception of the McMynn Ramp Lighting and the Solid Waste Garage 

Insulation, these project are all funded through the Federal Stimulus Program with the 

intent of this grant funding to cover additional locations for LED lighting. 

  

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Thomas M. Eeg 

      Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

TME:das 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


